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Voting in person is a privilege and not possible for people with jobs that do not give 

them time off to vote, or those with families or people in their care that can’t be left at 

home, or those with transportation barriers. It should have never been the default, 

and should not be the default until every single person gets the day off of work, free 

transportation and child care so they can get to the polls. This will be at setback the 

self-proclaimed progressive state of Oregon. 


